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First I want to point out that as an Oregon tax paying citizen, I feel as though the 

legislature is making decisions and not listening to those of us who hired you. Gun 

laws do not, I repeat do not stop criminals it only affects those of us who are your 

constituents.  I oppose this bill, on 2A, financial, inconvenience levels. 


